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From,

Mr. Keith Johnson
Sales Manager

Fresh Fragrance Inc.
December 1st, 2011
To,

Ms. Olivia Parker
23, Time square Street
Charlotte, North Carolina 20215
Dear Ms. Parker,

Warm greetings!

This holiday season, Fresh Fragrance Inc. hopes to make your Christmas celebration merrier.  We are happy to announce that we have created a special product this Christmas. The product is a special line of perfume made only from completely organic flower petals and other ingredients.  The perfume line is dubbed, ‘Tropical,’ for its warm, light, and sweet scent.  We will be launching the new product at our main branch on Monday.

As one of our loyal customers, you may avail of this special offer at a discounted price. This product is available only this December until supplies last.  Come and visit our branch nearest you for this wonderful new product.

Have a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year!

Warm regards,

Keith Johnson
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